
St Patrick’s Day Virtual Run  
 
The FOSM have organised a virtual run with all proceeds in aid of our school funds. This 

event is on St Patrick’s Day. There will be prizes for the best St. Patrick’s day themed fancy 

dress and every entrant will receive a bespoke medal. Entrants will have from Saturday 

13th March to Sunday 21st March to complete their run. 

The cost is £10 per adult. £5 for all primary school children (any school). 

Please support our Virtual Run and more details are on the FOSM Face book Page 

https://www.facebook.com/Friends-of-St-Marys-Virtual-Run-10km-5km-and-Family-Fun-Run-

101596858615534 

We would like to thank all the sponsors of this event for their generous contributions. 

 
A huge thanks to the FOSM for their support in helping secure grant funding for the school.  
 

We are delighted to have received a grant of £10,493 from the Arts Council of Northern 

Ireland/Department of Communities. This funding will enrich our children’s musical experiences as 

it has enabled us to purchase a wide variety of musical instruments including percussion 

instruments, cellos, violas and violins. Having this funding will help us to continue the tradition of 

music within the school.  

We would like to take this opportunity to thank both the Art Council of Northern Ireland as well as 

the Department of Communities for providing us with this grant.  
 

Reminder! Post-Primary Admissions Process closes on 16th March at 4pm 
If additional information is required or any difficulty is experienced, parents can contact the 
admissions helpdesk via the email address postprimaryadmissions@eani.org.uk.  Guidance videos 
and documents are also available on the EA website.   
Tel:  028 95985595 Monday – Thursday 8am – 8pm, Friday 8am - 5pm 

Dear Parents,  

We would like to thank you for your cooperation in the return of the Primary 1, 2 and 3 children 

this week and the continued engagement of Primary 4-7 in our remote learning programme.  We 

are delighted to see the younger children back in school. Following the agreement by the NI 

Executive yesterday (11th March), the decision was made for these children to continue with face 

to face teaching for the remainder of this term.   

The dates P1-P3 are in school are:  

Monday 15th & Friday 19th March (School closed St Patrick’s 16th, 17th &18th) 

Monday 22nd March – Thursday 1st April at 12.00noon (Holy Thursday, Easter Holidays begin.) 

Mrs McAlinden  
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Parentline NI - free sessions to support any parent/carer who is 

concerned about their child’s separation anxieties or reluctance to 
return to school, will take place every Thursday throughout March 
and April.  There are still a limited number of spaces available and 
you can book a place by calling our free helpline. 

 
                                    
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Many thanks to you all for your continued support. 
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